
 

 

27th March 2022 

To all GOS Contractors and Performers in the Buckinghamshire LOC area 

Notification of Annual General Meeting 

The annual general meeting of Buckinghamshire Local Optical Committee will be at 8.00pm on 27th 

April 2022. Like last year, we won’t be holding a physical meeting; instead you will have the 

opportunity to pose questions, nominate and vote for committee members, and vote for the 

resolutions, online. 

According to the constitution, half of the elected committee members shall be local contractors (or 

their appointed representatives), and half shall be local performers. Elections take place at every 

AGM, and this year we will have vacancies for two contractors.  One of the present committee 

members who has served his three-year term has indicated that he is willing to stand for re-election. 

However, one of the committee members (contractor) who has served his term has decided to step 

down. Note that only contractors and performers working in Buckinghamshire are eligible to vote. 

The following papers will be available soon on the Bucks LOC website   https://www.loc-

online.co.uk/buckinghamshire-loc/news/ : 2021 minutes; 2022 agenda; chair’s report; treasurer’s 

report; committee nomination papers. Within the agenda, you will find this year’s resolutions and 

the link to the online voting form. 

Completed nomination papers should be returned to the LOC secretary by 10th April 2022, after 

which the names will be circulated. If you wish to be nominated for a position on the committee and 

would like more information, please contact the LOC secretary.  

 

Sonal Somaia 
Secretary, Buckinghamshire Local Optical Committee buckslocinfo@gmail.com 
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